
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Circular 23-224/K07 

24th June, 2024 
Dear Parents, 

Circular on Visit to the Tsing Yi Station 
Our school has Hong Kong Road Safety Patrol (RSP). By participating in visiting activities, 

students can understand the attitudes and basic knowledge when using the public transportation. 
To allow students to have a better understanding of MTR service, the MTR Corporation arranges 
station visits. The programme covers station facilities and safety rules when travelling on the 
MTR, nurturing students’ awareness on railway safety and courteous behaviour from an early 
stage. The details are as follows:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For enquiries, please contact Mr. Lai Ki Wa. 
             Yours faithfully, 

_______________________ 
Chow Kim Ho  

                                                       Principal 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Reply Slip of Circular 23-224/K07 < Please return it to Mr. Lai Ki Wa via the class teachers > 

Circular on Visit to the Tsing Yi Station 
Dear Principal, 
 

I acknowledge receipt of the above-mentioned circular regarding the Visit to the Tsing Yi 
Station. 
 
* My child □ will participate in this activity. 
 
* My child □ will not participate in this activity. 
 

Parents’ remarks (if any):                   
 
Student’s Name:               (    )             Parent’s Signature:                  

Class:                                              Date:                  
* Please put a ‘’ in the appropriate box. 

Date 10th July, 2024 (Wednesday) 
Assembly Time 09:25 
Dismissal Time 11:15 

Assembly & 
Dismissal Point 

School 

Venue Tsing Yi Station 
Dress Code RSP uniform 

Transportation Walk between the school and the venue with teacher 
Fee Free of charge 

Remarks 
Students will have lessons according to the timetable before 
and after the activity 


